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Colposcopy and Pregnancy
Sometimes, women find that they have been 
referred for colposcopy when they are pregnant.

There is no evidence that colposcopy is harmful 
in pregnancy.

If you have been referred for colposcopy and 
you are pregnant, we would recommend that 
you still attend for the examination. It enables us 
to reassure you that there is no serious problem 
with the cervix, and to make plans for follow-up 
during and after the pregnancy.

We do not perform treatments in pregnancy.

Other important points
	� You are welcome to bring a friend or relative 

with you. Please refer to the current local 
trust guidelines re visitors during the Covid 
Pandemic.  If possible, try to avoid bringing 
young children along; caring for you during 
your examination is important, and can 
be more difficult if your child also requires 
attention at the same time.

	� If English is not your first language and you 
would prefer a translator to be present, please 
let us know ahead of your appointment so 
that we can make the necessary arrangements 
for you.

	� We have 7 Colposcopists in our department: 
3 are women and 4 are men. All are trained 
and experienced. If you prefer to have a 
Colposcopist of a particular gender, please 
call before your appointment so that we can 
try to help with your preference.

	� The RD&E Hospital is a teaching institution, 
which means occasional colposcopy clinics 
may have students and/or trainees attached 
to them. Your co-operation in assisting with 
their education is greatly appreciated. If, 
however, it is your preference not to have 
any non-essential persons present in your 
consultation, please do let us know and we 
will ask them to step out. The person inviting 
you into the clinic room should give you a 
chance to state your preference before you 
enter.

	� Since treatments can occasionally lead to 
problems, such as bleeding or infection, 
it may have an effect on any travel plans 
that you may have in the fortnight or so 
afterwards. Travel insurance may not cover 
for such problems, so it may be wise to 
postpone your treatment until after you have 
returned.

If you have any further questions or 
concerns about colposcopy or treatment, 
please contact the Colposcopy Nurses 
on 01392 406503, or the Colposcopy Co-
ordinator on 01392 406580.


